
Together in Song Chorus 

The Together in Song Chorus is a fun, low pressure chorus for individuals living with 
dementia and other chronic conditions, their care partners and volunteer singers.        

Together in Song brings together individuals of all skill levels and musical backgrounds 
with the goal of providing social connection, meaning and purpose.  

 
 

Practice will be from 10 a.m. to noon on the following dates: 
 
 

 
 

Concert: 3 p.m. on Friday, November 1, 2024 
 

Practices and the concert will be held at:  
The Chris & Suzy DeWolf Family Innovation  

Center for Aging & Dementia 
9000 C Ave. NE, Cedar Rapids 

 
 

Please join us from 10 a.m. to noon on Thursday, August 8 from for a fun             
gathering introducing the Fall 2024 Together in Song Chorus season.                       

For additional information see the back of this flyer. 

Thursday, Sept. 5 
Thursday, Sept. 12 
Thursday, Sept. 19 

Thursday, Sept. 26 
Thursday, Oct. 3 
Thursday, Oct. 10 

Thursday, Oct. 17 
Thursday, Oct. 24 
Thursday, Oct. 31 

If you’re interested in singing or volunteering, we would love to hear                    
from you!  Please contact the Family Caregivers Center at                                

(319) 221-8866 or email fcgc@mercycare.org. 

Invites you to join the 



You are invited! 

Thursday, August 8, 2024 

10 a.m. to Noon 

 

DeWolf Innovation Center 

Cambridge Auditorium 

9000 C Ave. NE, Cedar Rapids  

Together in Song                    
Chorus Gathering 

We invite all to come learn about the Together in                  
Song Chorus! Come meet returning members and                 

hear about the Fall 2024 program to see if joining might 
be for you. Enjoy light refreshments                                 

as we join together in song! 

Please RSVP by August 1 by calling the Family Caregivers                
Center at (319) 221-8866 or emailing fcgc@mercycare.org. 


